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I am opposed to LD1696 for the following reasons:
- The Maine Attorney General should not have arbitrary and capricious ability to fine 
any person and business named in this bill, since he is biased against firearms.
- This bill WILL NOT prevent anything, it will however add additional layers of 
bureaucracy to confuse the every day citizen.
- Finally, this bill does not do a darned thin to prevent crime or address the problem of
mental health issues.
The Judiciary committee should vote "ought not to pass".
 


